

2 August 2013

Dear prof Harabuchi

I have the honor and pleasure to congratulate you at the occasion of your 15th anniversary. This occasion reminds me at your friendship and knowledge that resulted in a fruitful collaboration.

I remember that you came to Stockholm in 2005. At that time, Miki Takahara studied in my laboratory from your department. You Kindly delivered nice lecture in Karolinska Institute, and generously introduced me to an interesting field, the nasal NK/T-cell lymphoma. I knew your grate contribution for medical development in this field, and shared your creative thinking. Also I will never forget that we had a nice talk over a lunch.

I am happy that I could meet you and discuss with you in person I wish you good health and success in your continued scientific endeavors.

Warm regards

Eva Klein